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	Comments


At its February 15, 2012 meeting, WMS reviewed Nodal Protocol Revision Request (NPRR) 425.  After discussion, WMS voted to endorse the three principles outlined in the 2/15/12 E.ON comments as the basis for revisions to be developed by the Qualified Scheduling Entity (QSE) Managers Working Group (QMWG):
1. Wind-powered Generation Resources (WGRs) should not be required to register and operate multiple units solely from the use of multiple step-up transformers.  Multiple step-up transformers give flexibility to WGRs and allow WGRs achieve greater availability for the market.

2. WGRs should not be required to register and operate multiple units from swapping out turbines or using turbines that have similar, if not exact characteristics, as long as it causes no material error in studies.  

3. WGRs should not be required to register and operate multiple units due to testing new technologies by installing a de minimis number of turbines that may have different characteristics from the majority of turbines in the unit.

There was one opposing vote from the Municipal Market Segment and one abstention from the Investor Owned Utility (IOU) Market Segment.
	Revised Proposed Protocol Language


None.
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